
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 8/17/2011 3:32:55 PM
To: 'Cooke, Michelle' (michelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.gov); Dowdell, Jennifer

(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKD5)
Cc: Halligan, Julie (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: RE: Timeliness of data responses to Overland

Just to follow up on this, I understand we got the latest round of data requests on Monday and after looking them 
over the team felt pretty confident at this point that they can make the September 1 due date. I've reiterated the 
need to make this deadline as well.

Trina

---- Original Message-----
From: Cooke, Michelle lroailtoimichelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Tuesday, August 16,2011 2:12 PM 
To: Homer, Trina; Dowdell, Jennifer 
Cc: Halligan, Julie
Subject: Re: Timeliness of data responses to Overland

Thanks.

---- Original Message-----
From: Homer, Trina lroailto:TNHc@pge.corol
Sent: Tuesday, August 16,2011 02:10 PM
To: Cooke, Michelle; Dowdell, Jennifer <JKD5@pge.com>
Cc: Halligan, Julie
Subject: RE: Timeliness of data responses to Overland

I'll follow up with the team. I know they are working very hard and are quite focused on being responsive. 
Trina

---- Original Message-----
From: Cooke, Michelle lroailto:roichelle.cooke@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Tuesday, August 16,2011 1:46 PM 
To: Homer, Trina; Dowdell, Jennifer 
Cc: Halligan, Julie
Subject: Timeliness of data responses to Overland

Trina and Jennifer- we are not get very timely responses from PGE to Overland data requests. Any help you guys 
can give us on meeting the next deadline (September 1) would be appreciated.

Michelle
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